Name : Lawrence Nash, Resident Culburra Beach
Purchased Home in 19" 5, relocated permanently in
2004.

Reason: to move to a regional area away from the
hustle and bustle of City living plus My wife and I
have son now aged 44 who has a disability and he is
very well accepted in a smaller community then what
he would be in a larger city. My Daughter also
purchased a home in Culburra Beach in 2015 with
the purpose of retiring here. She has an 18 week old
son and for him to seek employment in the future
within our township would be impossible unless a
subdivision goes ahead. At present our town is
dying, shops and business's are closing down, there
is currently minimal employment without long
distance travel. Sadly, due to the lack of
development in Culburra, one of townships longest
standing businesses (the hardware store) will soon
be closing down. I am positive that many more will
follow. Therefore we need this subdivision to
proceed.




